

## 22<sup>nd</sup> Annual Christmas in Hartford Lighted Parade

NOV 1 3 2023
CITY OF HARTFORD

Dear Friends,

The Hartford Lions Club, Hartford Public Library and the Hartford Area Chamber of Commerce are pleased to announce that the 22<sup>nd</sup> Annual "Christmas in Hartford" will be held December 9, 2023. The festivities will include a lighted Christmas parade, free picture with Santa & Mrs. Clause, free books, Lego Christmas village, ugly sweater contest, festival of trees and chili cook off all at the Hartford Public Library. Visit the Library's website community calendar for an updated schedule: www.hartfordpl.michlibrary.org/library-calendar#/events/

We invite you to participate with us in the Lighted Parade. Lineup will be at 5:30pm at the Hartford High School (Parade route: starts at Hartford High School parking lot turn left and head South on N. Center Street next turn right (West) on Hilliard St. then turn left (South) on N. Maple Street, next turn left (East) on W. Main St. and head straight on Main St. to the library). The parade will begin at 6pm. The parade will end at the Hartford Public Library 12 Church Street. The more lights the better! We encourage all organizations, churches, and businesses to participate. Help us make this event grow.

Please sign and return the participant information below by December 1, 2023. It can be dropped off at the library or mailed to Hartford Public Library P.O. Box 8 Hartford, MI 49057. You can also email it to hartfordlib@gmail.com

We look forward to having you join us in the Lighted Christmas Parade. If you have any questions about the lighted parade, please contact us at (269)588-5103 or by e-mail hartfordlib@gmail.com

We are looking forward to a bigger and better parade. Come join the fun and get into the Christmas spirit!

Thank you for your participation.







Parade Participant:
Address:
Phone:
Email:
Type of Entry (such as car, float, walker, etc.):
Signature *

Please return this portion to: Hartford Public Library P.O. Box 8 Hartford, MI 49057 or email: hartfordlib@gmail.com

\*By signing the above, you are agreeing that the Hartford Lions Club, Hartford Public Library and Hartford Area Chamber of Commerce or its representatives will not be held responsible or liable for any loss, damage, theft, vandalism or other such occurrences to the participant's property or for any injury to the parade participants, either before, during or after the parade.